
 
 
 
We realize the importance of a player’s education and strive to accommodate the 
academic calendar as much as possible when planning and scheduling our yearly 
structure. The LouCity/Racing Academy College Showcases begin on a Friday and will 
require the participating student-athletes to miss that day from school. Some students 
may be required to travel on Thursday and will need to miss that day as well. 
 
Players participating in our showcase are exposed to one of the largest concentrations of 
college coaches in the region. Our showcase attracts over 50 college coaches exposing the 
competing players to more options for their college choices. 
 
Our soccer program places a strong emphasis on both academic excellence and athletic 
achievement, and we believe that events like the LouCity/Racing Academy College 
Showcase contribute significantly to the overall development of student-athletes. The 
exposure gained at such events can open doors to educational and athletic opportunities 
that will benefit them in the long run. 
 
We hope you will understand and excuse your student-athlete from school on the dates 
aMected by the LouCity/Racing Academy College Showcase. Below are the dates of the 
Girls and Boys College Showcases: 

• Racing Academy College Showcase – February 9-11, 2024 (Louisville, KY) 
• LouCity Academy College Showcase – February 23-25, 2024 (Louisville, KY) 

 
If you require any additional information or have specific concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at cjones@loucity.com 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Craig Jones 
Director of Soccer Operations 
LouCity / Racing Academy 
 
 
 


